
Coming back to school 
 

 
 

in September 



 
In September it will be time for me to go back to school. 
 

There will be lots of new things when I go back: 
• I will be in a new class and year group 
• I will have a new teacher 
• There will be other new teachers and LSAs in my year 

group 
• I will have a new classroom 
• I will be in a different part of the school 

 
 
 



This book is all about my new class, year group, 
classroom and teacher. 
 
Reading this book will help me to learn all about 
the changes.   
 
It will help me to get ready for being 
in Year 6.  

 
 
 



Being in Year 6 

 

Spruce Class 

 

 

  

 

Poplar Class Willow Class 

 



The Year 6 Team 

 

 
Poplar Class 

 
 

 
Spruce Class 

 
 

 
Willow Class 

Miss Hackman  Miss Cruz  Miss Romain 
     

Mrs Douthwaite     Miss Juliff     Miss Holanda    
 

 

Read the next few pages to find fun facts about the Year 6 
team! 



 



 



 



 



 



 



Photos of Year 6 
 

 
 

Willow Class 

 
  

  



 

 

 

Spruce Class 

 
   

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

Poplar Class 

 

   

 

 

 
 



 
I can look on the Federation’s website for even 
more information about being in Year 6! 
 
I can look on: 
 

www.balksburyfederation.co.uk 
 

Then click on: 
• Children 
• Year Group Pages  
• Year 6 

http://www.balksburyfederation.co.uk/


 
In Year 6, I will have the same lessons that I had in 
Year 5. 
 

English Maths Science  

History Geography Art 

DT PE Music 

Computing Health and Wellbeing 

RE French  

 



Other important people I will see at school 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Thompson  Mrs Farrell  Miss Bolton 
Headteacher  Deputy Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Bodinham  Mrs Grinham  Mrs Whatley 
SENDCO  CSL  CSL 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Woodhams  Mrs Fleet  Mrs Foster 
Business Manager  Admin Officer  Admin Officer 

 

 

+  

 

 

Miss Proud  Mrs Clapcott  Mrs Davies 
Admin Assistant  Admin Assistant  Library and Reading  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Lunn  Miss Burns  Mrs Walker 
SEND Team  SEND Team  SEND Team 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Bensaid  Mr Frowd  Mr Mackay 
Sports Teacher  Site Manager  Site Maintenance 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Stokes  Mrs Shannon  Mrs McKay 
PPA Teacher  PPA Teacher  PPA Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Buck  Mrs Young  Mrs Scott 
PPA Teacher  PPA Teacher  PPA Teacher 

 



I might have some feelings about moving into Year 6. 
 

I might be feeling happy / excited / sad / worried / scared. 

 

This is okay.  

 

I will not be the only person feeling this way.  My friends 
probably are too. 
 

My new teacher may also be feeling like this.  

 

 



I might have lots of different feelings about coming 
back to school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

All these feelings are okay. 
 

It’s okay if my feelings are mixed up and I feel 
different things on different days. 



It’s important I talk to a grownup at home or at 
school about how I am feeling. 
 
I can ask questions and people will try and answer 
them for me. 
 

                                                             
 



All the grownups at school will help me to be in 
Year 6 and in my new class. 
 
I will quickly settle into being in Year 6. 
 
I will make lots of new friends. 
 
I will learn lots of new things. 
 
It will be fun! 
 


